
You're Invited to a Friendly Bridge 

Tournament! 

Dear [Friend's Name], 

We are excited to invite you to our upcoming friendly bridge tournament! Join us for an 

afternoon of cards, snacks, and good company. 

Date: Saturday, March 15, 2024 

Time: 2:00 PM - 6:00 PM 

Location: 123 Bridge Lane, Cardington 

Please RSVP by March 10th so we can prepare accordingly. 

Feel free to bring your favorite snacks to share! 

Looking forward to a fun day of bridge and friendship! 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 


